
 
 
 
 
 
December 2, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 727 
Re: Salt Lake City Gate Closure 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective immediately and until further notice, the Union Pacific Railroad advises us that 
as a result of extreme congestion their gate for receiving inbound volume at the Salt Lake 
City Ramp will be closed to all customers. 
 
The gate will remain open for customers picking up their volume to outgate. We strongly 
encourage our customers to pick up their outbound volume as soon as possible to help 
mitigate the congestion. 
 
Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative with any 
questions. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain  
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